
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
CITY OF SWARTZ CREEK 

SWARTZ CREEK, MICHIGAN 
PLANNING COMMISSION 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held at a regular meeting of the Swartz 
Creek Planning Commission, on Tuesday, July 9, 2024, said meeting to begin at or shortly 
after 7:00 p.m., in the City Council Chambers, Paul D. Bueche Municipal Building, 8083 
Civic Drive, Swartz Creek, Michigan. The purpose of the hearing is to hear all persons 
interested in a proposed amendment to Zoning Appendix A, Article 19, Lighting 
Standards, of the City of Swartz Creek Code of Ordinances.  
 
The proposed amendment includes the amendment of the text to update, among other 
things, certain terms throughout, to include a provision for LED and “Edison” lights, and 
to add a new section for Residential Lighting. The meeting packet and instructions for the 
general public to participate via Zoom will be available at the city offices and will be 
included in the July 9, 2024 Planning Commission Packet on the city’s website: 
www.cityofswartzcreek.org. 
 
Written comments may be submitted prior to or at the public hearing. 
 
       Renee Kraft, City Clerk 
       City of Swartz Creek 
 

“An Equal Opportunity Employer” 
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